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From: Katie McGovern <katie.mcgovern@cupe4400.org>
To: "exc@toronto.ca" <exc(@toronto.ca>

Date: - 2/10/2012 3:02 PM

Subject: Save Sincle Dwelling Homes

Attachments: 12 Feb 10 Save Toronto Housing single dwelling homes letter.doc

Piease read the attached letter on letterhead

February 10, 2012
To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf of the over 12,000 members of Local 4400, Toronto Education Workers, | would like to convey our dismay

at the massive sell-off of Toronto Housing Corporations stock. We urge you to save as many of the homes as is
humanly

possible. The inhabited homes of those 700 single-dwelling houses are providing important stability to the persons who
live there and, as importantly, to the communities in which they are located.

We have members / retired members who live both in the high-rises and in the single dwelling homes. We believe that
all should be well housed. We understand that there are systemic, structural funding issues that have caused
maintenance to fall behind. The solution is not to get rid of the people living in the homes in order to sell them. The
solution is to fight for the funding from the provincial government - they are the body that downloaded the housing AND
the problems.

Sincerely,

Katie McGovern
Recording & Corresponding Secretary

Katie McGovern

Recording & Corresponding Secretary
CUPE 4400 - Toronto Education Workers
1482 Bathurst St., Suite 200

Toronto, ON M5P 3H1

416-393-0440 x 230



Local 4400 1482 Bathurst Street, Suite 200, Toronto ON MS5P 3H1
TORONTO EDUCATION WORKERS Canadian Union of Public Employees TEL: (416) 393-0440 FAX: (416) 393-0456

February 11, 2012

To Whom It May Concem:

On behalf of the over 12,000 members of Local 4400, Toronto Education Workers, | would like to convey our dismay
at the massive sell-off of Toronto Housing Corporations stock. We urge you to save as many of the homes as is humanly
possible. The inhabited homes of those 700 single-dwelling houses are providing important stability to the persons who live there and,

as importantly, to the communities in which they are located.

We have members / retired members who live both in the high-rises and in the single dwelling homes. We believe that all should be
well housed. We understand that there are systemic, structural funding issues that have caused maintenance to fall behind. The
solution is not to get rid of the people living in the homes in order to sell them. The solution is to fight for the funding from the provincial
government - they are the body that downloaded the housing AND the problems.

Sincerely,

Katie McGovern
Recording & Corresponding Secretary



